Ramirez, Angelica

Public Comment

#4

From: Sent: Phil Henius <phmsb1@gmail.com> Tuesday, May 17, 2022 12:01 PM

To:

sbcob

Subject:

In support of Gaviota Coast Conservancy, Environmental Defense Center, and Surfrider

Foundation's appeal

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Supervisors

I write this email to inform you that as a 48 year resident of Santa Barbara I support Gaviota Coast Conservancy, Environmental Defense Center, and Surfrider Foundation's appeal

The Board should vote again to find that the Santa Barbara Ranch Developer has not complied with the Inland Development Agreement, and continue the hearing to the same time as the developer's appeal hearing.

Thank you

Philip Henius phmsb1@gmail.com 805-452-4554 ph